
BUKALASI PARISH CHURCH OF UGANDA 

Email: bukalasichurchofuganda@gmail.com 

 

Dear parental friends in Arlington ,VA 

St. Michael church USA 

RE: HAPPY NEW YEAR  

I wish this email finds you all in St. Michael church mission and outreach committee and the 

community at large. on behalf of people of Bukalasi Church of Uganda and myself, I want to 

thank God who have blessed us all and reach these new younger year 2016 may it be prosperous 

to you friend and I encourage that “Don`t worry about what you have failed to do in 2015”, you 

can still do in 2016 God being Our helper (Exodus 14:15-16). 

I kindly inform you that my congregations have been increased in number as compared to past 

see the photo below  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



And below is the Sunday School Children who are in the nursery School you observed in the 

church 08/02/2016 when dean Justine Scribner and John Wanda`s Visit to Bukalasi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you friend in christian fellowship  

Rev Peter Natseli  

Tel: +256-782694527 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


